
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 January 11, 2006 
 
 

Mr. James Owczarski  
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
City Hall, Room 205 
 

 
Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 

 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 
Council approval: 

 
Health and Safety in Child Care Grant-- This grant is new to the Health 

Department.  Funded by Milwaukee County Department of Health and Human 
Services, it will provide health and safety training to early childhood 
care providers serving children ages 0-5 years.  Changes to the 

Positions Ordinance are incorporated into the file.     
 
SURVNET Grant -- Funded by the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and 

Family Services, this continuing grant refers to a centralized 
communicable disease reporting network within Milwaukee County that is 
operated by the Health Department.   

 
Lead Poisoning Prevention -- Milwaukee Foundation Grant -- The Milwaukee 

Health Department has retained fundraising counsel to assist in securing 
the resources needed to eradicate childhood lead poisoning by calendar 
year 2006.  This grant will be funded by donations received from 

businesses and philanthropic organizations.   
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
                              Yvette Rowe 

Business Operations Manager- Health 

 
Attachments 


